
 

Important Updates Regarding Our Big Move! 

 
Dear Valued Ebert Animal Hospital Clients,  

We’re thrilled to share some exciting news with you! On Monday, February 3rd, Ebert Animal Hospital 

will be moving to our brand-new location at: 102 Boardman-Canfield Rd., Boardman, OH 44512. 

We will be closing early on Thursday, January 30th at 12pm and will remain closed Friday, January 31st – 

Saturday, February 2nd.  

If your pet needs medical assistance during our closure that cannot wait, please reach out to one of the 

following facilities: 

• Metropolitan Veterinary Hospital in Akron 330-666-2976 

• Blue Pearl Pet Hospital in Pittsburgh 724-809-2000 

 

Our new home is designed to better serve you and your beloved pets. Here’s what you can look forward 

to: 

• 8 Exam Rooms for greater appointment availability. 

• A dedicated Comfort Room for peaceful and private moments. 

• A state-of-the-art Surgery Suite and Dental Suite for advanced care. 

• Expanded diagnostic services, including digital X-rays, ultrasound, and health certificates for 

traveling. 

We’re also excited to welcome Dr. Eva Bonzo as our new Medical Director! Dr. Bonzo brings extensive 

experience and a special interest in exotic pet care, so even your most unique companions will be in 

expert hands. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact our team at (330) 788-5839. 

We are so grateful for your continued trust and support and look forward to sharing this next chapter 

with you in 2025. Stay tuned for additional updates in the coming weeks! 

Warm regards,  

Ebert Animal Hospital 

 


